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I just wanted to express my concern at some of the proposed housing developments in the 
the south Warrington area, particularly around more nature reserve. We need to try and 
preserve areas where animals and plants can thrive, not turn them into sterile estates for 
houses and industry. There are other places that would be better placed to accept the level 
of building being proposed. The easiest option is not always the best. Please take this 
chance to stop the destruction of our planet. 

Lots of love 

Andrew 




